
Culdesac School 
District #342  

Home of the Wolves  

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Monday, January 21, 2025  

Office of Attorney General for the State of Idaho :  

We share the same PowerSchool student information system as the majority of Idaho school 
districts. PowerSchool was involved in a nationwide cyber data breach. Culdesac was among those 
notified as affected in the unauthorized data disclosure. We are required to notify in a timely 
manner affected individuals, students and families.  

PowerSchool is working on assessing the depth of the breach with individual subscribers. We 
will keep our families updated should concerns with this cybersecurity incident arise.  

Please contact me by phone (208)843-5413 or by email at henryf@sd342.org with any questions or 
concerns.   

Sincerely,  

Henry Filipponi  
K-12 Principal  
Culdesac Joint School District #342  
600 Culdesac Ave  
Culdesac Idaho, 83524  
208-843-5413 Ex114  
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